
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                   
                                            POST AND TELECOMMUNICATIONS DEPARTMENT  

  

REGISTER NOW 
Radio Technician Licence Examination 

 

 

The Spectrum Management Authority and the Post and 

Telecommunications Department, a division within the Office of the Prime 

Minister are pleased to announce that the Computing and Engineering 

Entrepreneurial Centre (CEEC) through the Faculty of Engineering and 

Computing at the University of Technology is now administering the 

examination for a Radio Technician Licence, Classes A and B. 

 

The Examination for Class B Licence will be offered commencing May 19, 

2010 and the Examination for the Class A commencing June 7, 2010.   

 

 

For more information and application forms please contact 

Computing and Engineering Entrepreneurial Centre 

(located on the campus of the University of Technology) 

237 Old Hope Road, Kingston, St. Andrew 

Tel: 512-2243, 512-2248  

Fax: 977-6831 

 

…Shaping Your Future with Wireless… 

 


